
        

State-of-the-art PET recycling technologies: 
Innovative, safe and energy-efficient  
Bottle-to-Bottle, Fibre-to-Fibre & PET Inline Sheet
live in operation!
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Look forward to exciting presentations and experience state-of-the-art systems in the 
bottle-to-bottle, PET inline sheet and PET fiber-to-fiber recycling sectors live in operation. 
See the performance and high efficiency of these systems for yourself. On October 24, 2024 in
Ansfelden, Austria. Make a note of this date and register now! 
 
Register now! 
Please register on the EREMA Mailworx platform under this link: 
https://mailworx.marketingsuite.info/Form?ev=872eb47f-7c6e-4e1e-b426-1f584304e65d 
 
We look forward to welcoming you in Ansfelden on October 24th!

Your EREMA team

What are the trends and challenges in PET food grade recycling? 
Which innovative software tools help you to quickly and easily 
assess your rPET pellets in terms of food grade suitability? Which 
PET fiber-to-fiber recycling technologies give you perfect control 
over the spinning finish and enable you to achieve recycled pellets with 
high color fidelity and excellent mechanical properties? How do you com-
bine reliable technical performance with remarkably high energy efficien-
cy? And what is the current legislation regarding food suitability in PET 
recycling? Answers to these and many other questions will be answered at 
the EREMA Recycling Performance Day on October 24, 2024.
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